
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
December 7, 2024 
 
 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street 
Prince George, B.C. V2L 1P8 
 
RE: VALEMOUNT PUBLIC LIBRARY 2025 PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
To: The Community Services Department 
Attention: Cindy Paton, Manager of Community Services 
 
The following is our Budget Proposal for 2025 with an attached letter. You will 
receive it by email and fax (250) 562-8676. We will also be sending a copy to 
Director Owen Torgerson, Mayor of Valemount and Director Dannielle Alan, 
Area H representative. 
 

 
 
 
















